



August 3, 2016

Ron Keiper Beltzville Flying Machine Society PO Box 74 Palmerton, PA18071

Dear Ron,

Conservation Camp 2016 has been a huge success. All 34 campers not only had a very enjoyable week but the intensive schedule, designed to expose them to the multi-faceted world of conservation education, has turned out well-informed individuals and they had fun in the process. We feel secure in knowing that they are our future caretakers of the earth. Included with this letter is a letter written by one of the campers as a thank you for your generous support.

On behalf of the Camp Committee, Monroe County Conservation District, Monroe County Federation of Sportsmen's Club and Kettle Creek Environmental Fund, I would like to extend a sincere and gracious thank you for your kind contribution to our scholarship fund. Conservation Camp is successful because of people like you.

Thank you once again.

Koga

For the Conservation Camp Committee,

Roger L. Spotts
Environmental Education Coordinator

RLS cc: File (1)